
Term 2 student-led 
conferences were held on 
March 20. Students once 
again showed their families 
their online portfolio through 
the SeeSaw platform.

Students always exhibit great 
pride and joy in showing their 
portfolios as well as 
everything else they have 
been working on at school.

Celebrating accomplishments 
is a valuable part of growing 
as a learner.

From April 16 to 20, the Minto Student Council set out to fill our building 
with school spirit. Student Council members planned dress up days and 
noon hour activities such as face-painting and toilet-paper-a-teacher. The 
week once again wrapped up with our annual town-wide clean-up. Prior to 
these spirit days, Minto School also participated in themed days both in 
support of the Humboldt Broncos and the Day of Pink on April 11. During 
these days students all showed respect, awareness, and spirit.

Spring 
into 
spirit

“Real isn’t how you are made.  It’s a thing that happens to you.  When a 
child loves you for a long, long time, not just to play with, but REALLY 

loves you, then you become Real.  Once you are real you can’t become 

unreal again.  It lasts for always.”

Students from Grade 4-8 have been working since Christmas to bring 

you the classic tale of “The Velveteen Rabbit,” based on the story by 
Margery Williams.  You will enjoy the nursery as it comes alive with the 

antics of the toys and the imagination of the boy.  You’ll enjoy the 

heartwarming story of a rabbit that wants to be real and a boy who 

loves her.  

Please join us on May 3 at 7:00 pm at Minto Community Hall.  
Admission is free.   

A celebration 
of learning

The theatre 
returns to 
Minto School


